
 

 

  
  
24th February 2023  
  

  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Re: Non-uniform day on Friday 3rd March 2023 to raise funds for the Turkey-Syria Earthquake  
  

On Friday 3rd March 2023, we will have a non-uniform day in school where students will be 
permitted to wear clothes of their own choice. This non-uniform day is fully optional, and students 
are welcome to wear their school uniform if they wish.  
  
Students are asked to contribute a suggested minimum donation of £1, for the privilege of 
wearing their own clothes. The contribution will go towards supporting the Turkey-Syria 
Earthquake Appeal. This natural disaster has had a significant impact on thousands of people in 
Turkey and Syria, and our contribution will go some way to ensuring that families are supported 
as much as possible through the devastation.  
  
All students are expected to be in school on this day. Please note that this will be a normal school 
day and students will attend their normal timetabled lessons. Students must ensure that they bring 
their usual equipment and books to school, including their PE kit should they have PE timetabled.  
  
Students must be clear that the school rules still apply on this day and any negative behaviour 
will not be tolerated and sanctions will be used.   
  
As we always abide by the Health and Safety rules, please ensure that your child does not come 
into school wearing:  

  

• High heeled shoes  

• Jewellery, including, earrings, facial or body piercings  

• Hair decorations  

• Any indecent or inappropriate clothing   
  
Please reinforce with your child the importance of them being sensible and well-behaved on this 
day, so these special events can continue to take place again in the future.   
  
Yours faithfully,  
  

  
  
Mr N Walters  
Headteacher  

  
  
 


